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Malawi International Bible Institute 
Hard to believe Fall has arrived already!  We have had a busy summer locally and in Malawi. 

 

 

I want to begin by doing a little bragging… 

The school is moving along very well.  For the first time in our school history, we are on track to graduate 

100% of the students.  Not a single student dropped out of this class!  On top of that, they continue to use 

what they’re learning in the classroom to share Christ in the local community; teaching and preaching at 

the MIBI church. They’ve begun teaching a children’s class as several families have been led to the Lord 

from the surrounding community.  After this upcoming summer break, they will begin learning how to do 

tailoring and computer repair so they can support themselves and return home to preach and teach in 

their respective villages. 

We have arranged to buy each of them a sewing machine or a computer repair kit which they will keep 
once they complete their schooling.  If you would like to assist with the purchase, please mention that in 
the memo line of your check donation, the sewing machines are about $300 each and the computer kits 
are about $100.   

Churches around the country are beginning to ask the staff to come speak to them, hold large meetings, 
and offer men they believe will be good ministers to train and bring back to their local area to work.  God is 
blessing us in many ways! 

I spent a week at Harding with a booth about the school.  I got a chance to share 
our story with a lot of people and have had some commit to helping the work in 
Malawi.  We know money is tight everywhere and many great works deserve what 
funds are available.  If you know of someone looking to help support a preaching 
school, please put them in contact with me.  

Terry Harrison, the dean of international studies for Sunset, visited the school for a 
couple of days and taught a class. That was exciting for our students and staff! 

I pray you all have a wonderful fall.  Please check us out on Facebook (Malawi 
International Bible Institute) and the website (mibisunset.org) for more information, 
plus pictures of the work God is doing in Malawi.   

In Him, 

Jim Dillinger III on behalf of the MIBI Board 
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